
17 October 2023 Traffic Management, Parking and Pedestrian Safety Committee ACTION LIST

Pre-Meeting Version

Action Number Title Current Status Action Owner Status

2021-001 High Street No Loading / No Waiting Zone

Officers of the Council to monitor issues with parking and loading on the High Street, to bring back to the Committee 

if problem continues.

23 May 2023 - Letter sent & SL and DB have visited - no response to date.  To seek contact details for the manager.

20 June 2023 - A councillor has sought to get these, but was unable to.  The new owners continue to park on the shop 

frontage, and on the public highway.  Action to seek contact details of Licencee (LW).

15 August 2023 - Ongoing- find out the licencee details.

17 October 2023 - Telephone contact for owner/manager obtained, contact to be made. Assistant Clerk to write 

reminding owners that parking on the pavement is not permitted.

26 October 2023 - letter delivered to shop, no response. Parking on pavement seems to have stopped.

Council Officers & SL Monitoring

2021-004 Station Road Pedestrian Safety

Subsequent to informal public consultation, approved to pursue trial pedestrian priority lane with 18month TTRO to 

suspend the parking bays. 

18 July 2023 - No Update, awaiting Consultation - in late summer / early autumn. [NOTE] One consultation with 

yellow line reveiw - to be repainted after consultation WITH the painting at Sheepcot - PPL in entrance road and all 

the spaces repainted.

15 August 2023 - No Update.

12 September 2023 - Have e-mailed OCCH - asking for update on consultation, response from OCCH - unlikely to 

consult before Christmas.

17 October 2023 - Chair e-mailed Cllr K Bulmer OCC for update. Assistant Clerk to reply to OCC Highways to express 

the Committee's disappointment that the plans for the PPL would not be available before November and ask that 

they be submitted by the beginning of December at the latest.

30 October 2023 - OCCH confirm that assuming GPC agree the plans, consultation will take place before Christmas 

with, depending on the outcome of th consultation, implementation around Easter.

14 November 2023 - OCCH indicate that plans will be worked on later this month.

OCC Highways 

Monitoring / 

Awaiting 

Implementation

2022-006 High Street Drains
OCCH had asked GPC to rod the drains on either side of the speed hump. GPC reminded OCC drains were their 

responsibility.  Council Officers asked to remind OCCH of their responsibility and ask that it be done before the 
Council Officers Closed
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2022-007 Flashing Speed Indicator Signs

23 May 2023 - 20mph now enforcable.  Plan to be prepared for the next meeting. - To check the 30mph sign before 

the flashing dots - toward Wallingford.

20 June 2023 - Plan presented at meeting, and attached to these minutes.

18 July 2023 - Plan is Appendix A to 20th June meeting - has been sent to OCCH for consideration.

19 September 2023 - Main Agenda Item, so seek Council approval and to proceed.

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

20 September 2023 - OCCH  advise that it is possible to connect a power supply from the main cable to a post on the 

Reading Rd, adjacent to the Burial Ground the cost would be met by OCCH, the cost of signs and electricty would be 

met by GPC.

17 October 2023 - Assistant Clerk to obtain quotes for the supply of signs as agreed, and to contact resident about 

funding 30mph sign.

14 November 2023 - Quotes for the supply of 7 speed signs as agreed at the 17thOctober meeting obtained. 

Revisions to proposals suggested by OCCH to be considered on 21st November.

Committee / Full Council 

Delegation Request
Open

2022-010 Overgrown Hedges

18 July 2023 - Ongoing + add letter to house in North West Corner of the railway bridge, Mill Road.  Resend letters to 

Gatehamptom Road Early September - after nesting season.

15 August 2023 - Hedge Letters sent, Lockstile Mead, Elvendon Road.  Still to send: North West Corner of the railway 

bridge, Mill Road.  Resend letters to Gatehamptom Road Early September - after nesting season (Clerk team to 

monitor and report progress).  Check hedges on the Red Cross Road/High St/Upper Red Cross Road Junction.  Check 

the footpath from Holmlea to Platform 1 (W3W freshen.twinkled.confining)

19 September 2023 - Assistant Clerk to review all previous hedge letters, send reminders new letters. 

17 October 2023 - Delegate to Environment Working Group and delete from the Action List                                                       

Council Officers

Ongoing  NB 

consider 

enforcement after 

the nesting season 

for any untrimmed 

hedges.
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2022-013 Provision of EV Parking Spaces

20 June 2023 - SSE and Enerveo contacted, would need to take the columns out of the current agreement of 

unmetered electricity.  SSE recommended contacting ubitricity, which has been done. SODC have also confirmed 

Wheel Orchard Car Park is also being considered for chargers, but number and when is yet to be decided.  Assistant 

Clerk to following up with MH @ OCCH re EV charging bay and getting the EV bay on the autumn consulatation.

18 July 2023 - Assistant Clerk has been in conversation with SODC and OCC EV teams - they are specifically looking for 

spaces where there is limited ability for residents to have home chargers.  Email has been sent back of location etc, 

but no further response from EV team.  [ACTION] to email SODC EV Team about the 2 "odd spaces" in the wheel 

orchard car park.

15th August 2023 - Assistant Clerk has completed an expression of interest for Community Centre, and Glebe Ride 

Street almps with OCC on their new grant scheme opportunity for Electric Vehicle chargers.

19th September 2023 - No Update, "the two odd spaces was detailed on the expression of interest form."

17 October 2023 - Two spaces in Wheel Orchard carpark appear to be listed by OCCH, chargers on lampposts in Glebe 

Rise to be considered in OCC demand mapping, position appears substantially as at August.

14 November 2023 - OCCH reassessing Glebe Rise, asked if any changes to be made.

Committee

Open / 

See 2022-015

Assistant Clerk

2022-014 Pedestrians Crossing Gatehampton Road, near Station

21 Mar 2023 - LW to talk to station manager. Consider a white line crossing zone rather than a zebra crossing, to mark 

a safe area to cross, and ask if the far end of the car parking area be restored from existing use as storage area?

23 May 2023 - e-mail sent - no response yet.

18 July 2023 - LW to contact additional contact details given by a member of public - Ongoing

15 August 2023 - Network Rail were the INCORRECT people to contact, to chase the station manager again. Clerk to 

make contact.

17 October 2023 - The Assistant Clerk to work with MIGGS to take this forward.

9 November 2023 - Assistant Clerk met J Boler and sgreed contact in Network Rail and GWR and an approach to take. 

JB to check contacts still in post.

Council Officers Open
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2022-015 Full Village Pedestrian Safety Review

23 May 2023 - Speed Hump: OCC would consider as a 2024 project to appropriate scheme - propose Ganville 

engaged.  Additional Line Painting drawing provided to OCC.  All street lights to be inventoried and numbers checked - 

All councillors to help. Raiway cottages - no further update, all quiet - propose Close unless they get in touch again.  

LW to ask Glanville for a price to come up with the scheme.

18 July 2023 - Glanvilles Contacted for quote - full details to be presented at the meeting. £9k for Glanvilles Scheme 

and OCC formal consultation to the public + build costs.  SL to ask OCCH indicative installation costs.   [ACTION] To 

publicise everywhere Civil Parking Enforcement (CPE) reporting form which is on OCC website.

17 October 2023 - The Assistant Clerk should obtain up to date costings for installing a tabletop speed hump from 

OCCH.

14 November 2023 - Contacted OCCH for an estimate but no reply. Taking account of quotes for design work and OCC 

consultation fees, and inflating the construction cost of teh existing hump using construction cost inflation indices 

gives a total estimate of £76,600 at 2023 prioces.

Committee Open

2023-001 Gigaclear

23 May 2023 - a watch item to keep aware of any issues with the installation and reinstatement of the highways.  Cllr 

JH will attend the open Gigaclear session in Goring on Thursday 25th May.

LW - to ensure contact details for concerns are on the GPC website.

20 June 2023 - Confirmed

18 July 2023 - JH To attend Zoom on Gigaclear Feedback 21/07/2023

15 August 2023 - Update from JH - fibre is being installed in the ducting, no end date. The gigahub is live in Heron 

Shaw. The digging is complete, continue monitoring of the repairs.

17 October 2023 - Work ongoing.

MH & JH Open

2023-002 Thames Water works on Manor Road.

15 August 2023 - Clerk team to write to Thames Water re: speeds of operatives, particularly on Manor Road.

17 October 2023 - No Update.

MH Open

2023-003 Access to Sheepcote

17 October 2023 -  (Item transferred from 2021-004).  Painting of PPL in entrance road and all the parking spaces 

repainted, to be done in  conjunction with painting of PPL in Station Rd. The Assistant Clerk to obtain quotes for 

markings in Sheepcote Field. The Environment Working Group to obtain costs of providing a footpath to the left hand 

side of the access road.

14 November 2023 - qoutes obtained to be considered at the 21st November meeting.

MH Open
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2023-004 Wallingford Rd/High Street junction

17 October 2023- The Assistant Clerk to investigate with OCC Highways the possibility of limiting the speed of 

vehicles making a left turn from the Wallingford Rd on to the High Street by the railway bridge.

10 November 2023 - OCCH will want a speed survey done before considering any measures (signs etc).

MH Open


